## WHITMORE PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL



Telephone: 02476335697

Headteacher: Mrs McGibney Email: admin @whitmorepark.org Website: http://www.whitmorepark.org/

Twitter: @whitmore park

Halford Lane Coventry CV6 2HG

Tuesday 8th June 2021

Dear Parents / Carers

## **Father's Day Gifts**

Father's day is on Sunday 20th June, we will be giving the children the opportunity to buy a Father's Day gift for their loved ones. The cost will be £1 per gift.

Due to the current restrictions, we have been unable to source a variety of gifts as done previously. Therefore, there will be a keyring with a variety of different messages for the children to choose from.

Money raised during this event will help us continue raising funds to update our IT equipment. Our target is to raise £10,000.00 over the forthcoming year to purchase additional iPads. We have currently over £3000 so far towards our target.

If you wish to purchase a gift please make payment via the school gateway by **Tuesday 15<sup>th</sup> June** 2021. Gifts will be distributed to children to bring home the on Wednesday and Thursday 16th & 17<sup>th</sup> June.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Yours Sincerely,

**Emily Chapman** Community Lead













